
  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 7 Parents’ Evening Thursday 10th October – on-site at Sir Jonathan North Girls’ College 

We are delighted to invite you to come into college to meet with your tutor on this evening.  You and your 
child are encouraged to arrange an appointment with their tutor between 4.00pm – 7.00pm on Thursday 
10th October. 

The appointment will be with tutors only; subject teachers will not be available during the evening 
however there will be an opportunity later in the year to speak with subject staff in person. 

The meeting with the tutor will provide a brief opportunity to:  

• talk with the member of staff who will be your first point of contact with the college 
• review how your daughter has settled into a new year at Sir Jonathan North 
• discuss your daughter’s behaviour, attendance and punctuality 

 
These meetings will take place in college through in person/face-to-face discussions rather than by video 
call. The booking system for these appointments will still take place through our parents evening system. 
There is no need to download an app for the parents evening system; you can just use a smart phone or 
laptop to book your appointment. 

From Thursday 3rd October at 6pm, please visit:  https://sjnc.schoolcloud.co.uk to book your 
appointments.  

Please log in using your child’s name (first name, surname) and select your child’s date of birth from the 
drop-down options. Select your daughter’s subject teachers and book a 5 minute appointment.  
 
The booking system for appointments will close on Thursday 10th October at 12 noon. 
 

We are happy for your daughter to attend the appointment along with yourself. We look forward to seeing 
and if you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Year 7 pastoral team for assistance. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs K. Goodwin (Year 7 Pastoral Leader) 

 

https://sjnc.schoolcloud.co.uk/

